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Message from the Head Teacher 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Firstly I would like to take this opportunity to thank the community of Noble Primary School for 

making me feel very welcome in my first few weeks. I am very much enjoying getting to know all of 

the children and learning what they think are the strengths of our school and how I can work 

alongside the community to achieve many more great things.  

 

P5 have been working very hard and will lead our Harvest Festival on Friday 13th October. We 

would appreciate donations of non-perishable food items that will be gifted to the local food bank. 

We recognise that there is a cost of living crisis and appreciate that donations may not be 

possible at this time. We thank you in advance.  

 

I look forward to meeting all of you at our parent/ teacher consultation meetings on Wednesday 

11th October.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Lee Martin  

Acting Head Teacher 
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October: Right of the Month 
Article 30 of the UNCRC outlined that children and young people who belong to a 

minority group have the right to share their culture, language, and religion with other 

people in that group.  

Minority groups include:  

• Ethnic minorities 

• Religious minorities  

• Linguistic minorities 

What will this look like for my child’s experience 

at Noble Primary?  

We will develop a further understanding of what 

makes us unique by looking at our characteristics 

and the languages we speak. Children will 

explore themes of diversity and inclusion. We 

hope to learn to sign ‘Happy Birthday’ using 

British Sign Language. We will continue to 

recognise pupil contributions by identifying a 

Rights Ambassador Holder of the Week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival – 13th October   
All children are invited to dress down 

and wear clothes in the colour of 

their favourite fruit or vegetable.  

 

Parents/ carers are invited to join us 

on Friday 13th October at 9.30am. £1 

entry will be donated to school 

funds.  

 

As mentioned above, donations of 

non-perishable items for our 

foodbank collection would be 

appreciated.   
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Improving Attendance 
 

Our average attendance rate 

last year across the school was 

91% which is 4% below our 95% 

average.  
 

I understand that there can be 

various reasons for absences, 

and these can be individual to 

families. However, we want to 

work together to ensure all our 

children are supported to achieve his or her potential. Every day counts.  

 

Please continue to support your child to achieve their very best by sending 

them to school when they are healthy enough to be here.  
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After School Clubs at Noble Primary 
 
Day Club Organised by Dates 

Monday P5 Basketball Active Schools 

 

23rd and 30th October 

6th, 20th and 27th November  

Tuesday P7 Football Active Schools 

 

24th and 31st October 

7th, 14th and 21st November  

Wednesday P6 Multisport Active Schools 

 

25th October  

1st, 8th, 15th and 22nd November 

 

Permission slips for after school clubs will be issued before Friday 13th October 

 

Events 

 

P6/7 Showcase of Learning – Tuesday 10th October  
Our P6/7 pupils have thoroughly enjoyed working with Seth and Simon from The 

Necessary Space to learn about the Sustainability Goals. We’ve been very lucky 

being involved in this pilot project, so special thanks to Mrs Murphy, our Digital 

leader for all of her hard work in making this such a valuable learning experience. 

We would love if the parents/ carers of P6/7 could join us in the school hall on the 

10th of October from 1.30-3.00pm.  

 

 

P2/1 Excursion – Our Local Area – Thursday 12th October  
A walk round our local area is planned for Primary 2/1 on 

Thursday 12th October. They will leave the school at 

1.30pm and return for 2.30pm. The purpose is to develop 

more of an understanding of the local area. They will visit 

the park, shops and look at all of the different houses. Be 

sure to give them a wave if you see them.  

A Groupcall message will be sent to you. If you do not wish your child to attend 

then reply accordingly.  

 

P3/2 Excursion – St Andrews Church – Tuesday 24th October  
P3/2 have been learning about ‘Welcoming A Baby’ in Christianity. To bring their 

RME topic to a conclusion they will visit St Andrew’s Church and learn about the 

customs associated with a baptism. We have permission for the children to take 

part in excursions within the local area. However, if you do not wish for your child to 

attend, please reply to the Groupcall message or telephone the school office on 

01698 274907.  
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Parent Council - Halloween Disco – Thursday 26th October  

Our parent council are running a Halloween Disco on Thursday 26th October 

P1-P3 6.00-7.00pm   

P4-P7 7.15-8.30pm 

Admission; £2 for 1 child, £3 for 2 children and £5 for 3 or more children 

 Glowsticks will be available to buy on the night, 5 glowsticks for £1 or 20p each. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May we ask that scary masks, costumes and face paints are not worn to the disco. 

What your child may find scary may be different for another child. Please support 

us to make this disco enjoyable for everyone.  

 

 

Reminder - School Photographs – Monday 23rd October 

 

John Wilson, photographer will be in school on Monday 

23rd October to take family or individual photographs. 

Please ensure that children are wearing full school 

uniform.  

If you wish to include a younger/ older sibling that does 

not attend Noble Primary School, please return the form 

issued and bring them to school for 9.00am. Family groups will be photographed 

first. Proof photographs will be issued with details on how to order online.  
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Our Annual Improvement Plan Summary for Parents 

 
School Calendar 
 

Please note, dates and times are subject to change. 
 

Calendar of Events 2023 - 2024 

Event Date(s) Time 

P6/7 Showcase of Learning Tuesday 10th October  1.30pm-3.00pm 

Parental Consultation Meetings 

(Bookfair Available) 

Wednesday 11th October  3.15pm- 8.15pm 

P5 Class – Harvest Assembly  Friday 13th October  9.30am  

October Holiday Mon 16th October – Fri 20th October 

School photographs Monday 23rd October  All day 

Parent Council Halloween Disco Thursday 26th October  P1-P3 6.00-7.00pm 

P4-P7 7.15-8.30pm 

 


